
Gibbons School will be missed
As the wife of a deceased assistant principal, a teacher there for 10 years myself, the
mother of two Cardinal Gibbons graduates who received an outstanding preparation
for their place in this world and the mother of the cheerleading mascot, who is now
Sister Jane Frances, a Nashville Dominican, I say:

“Thank you, Lord, for the many gifts that Cardinal Gibbons provided for our family
over the last 40 years. The school’s closing breaks my heart. I feel so bad for the
current students who will not have the opportunities and the experiences that my
sons had. It’s truly like losing an old friend.”
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